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Hello, Singers! 
The holidays are upon us & the vibes are cozy. It’s also time for 

my yearly reminders to take care of your voice! Sickness, 
dryness, & fall/winter allergies are all factors this time of year. 
Make sure you’re running those humidifiers, drinking water & 

herbal teas with honey, resting your voice when it’s tired &  
getting your zzzz’s. You’ll thank yourself when it’s time to sing!  

In other news, please take a quick look at this newsletter for  
gift ideas, calendar reminders & a picture of me with some cows 
I found when I was song collecting in Ireland :). I’d like to wish 
you all a Happy Thanksgiving & let you know how thankful I 
am for each of you. I get so much joy out of the work I do and 

the people I work with!  Love to all - Eileen 

Need Gift Ideas?  
Help someone you love to find their voice with private lessons!  

A special holiday gift discount is available at 
LarkSongStudios.com :  

4 half hour lessons for $100 or 4 hour lessons for $220.  
That’s $10 off per lesson … fa la la! 

Holiday Breaks:  
November 23-24 

December 25-January 2 

Please let me of additional dates 
you need off for holidays you 
celebrate!  

Music is for EVERYONE ~ Scholarship Fund 

Lark Song Studios is making singing accessible for as 
many people as possible. Regardless of age, training, 
learning style, income, location, or privilege, everyone 
has a voice & should have access to a safe place to 
learn to use it!  

We believe in this mission so much we match 50% of 
every scholarship donation! Students are receiving 
scholarships now & there are always new applicants. To 
donate, email lauralarksong@gmail.com OR visit 
larksongstudios.com. 

Refer a Friend 
Receive a Freebee 

If a new student books lessons  
and they were referred by you 

…. 
  

Your next lesson is on the 
house!   

Yep, it’s that simple! 
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